

**Dear MVCDC Families**,



## Upcoming Fatherhood Events

The Fatherhood Banquet is scheduled for Friday, June 14 from 6 to 9 pm at Sinclair College. This event will provide fathers with an opportunity to engage with other fathers in the community and enjoy a special dinner and evening with their children. The highlight of the evening will be a fathers and their children fashion show. Although we are celebrating fatherhood, the entire family is invited!



Resource Fair ★ Live Music ★ Games ★ Free BBQ

Saturday, June 15 10 am - 3 pm

Levitt Pavilion, 134 S. Main Street, Dayton





Apply <u>HERE</u> For Summer EBT Benefits ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS NOW

Parents/Guardians can apply now to see if their student qualifies for Summer EBT benefits from the State of Ohio. If any of the following are true for your school-aged student on or after July 1, 2023, your student will already receive Summer EBT — you do not need to apply:

- Currently on or were on SNAP
- ✓ Currently on or were on Ohio Works First (OWF)
- Currently on or were on Medicaid and your household income would qualify the student for free or reduced-price meals
- ✓ Was certified for free or reduced-price meals at school in school year 2023-24

If you know of any families interested in enrolling their child in Head Start or Early Head Start, please have them call us at 937-2ENROLL or refer them to <a href="https://www.mvcdc.org">www.mvcdc.org</a>.

Click HERE for enrollment information.

**MVCDC** is still looking for DIFFERENCE MAKERS! If you or someone you know is looking for a career working with children and families, consider joining our team. A complete listing of <u>open positions</u> is available on our website at <u>www.mvcdc.org</u>.

Have a great weekend!

Gratefully,

Berta